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25 July 2023

281 116 Twsp Rd 240
Chestermere, AB
T1X0K5

Military Museums
Calgary

Dear Archivist,

| recently received a letter written by one of my ancestors from Belgium in 1915 which | wish to donate,
The letter was written by Robert Gordon Elliot whose digitized service file is # B2875-S029

Sincerely
Katherine H Clarke
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Jason Nisenson

From: Hardy Wheeler <hwheels@mnsi.net>
Sent: August 9, 2023 12:32 PM

To: Jason Nisenson

Subject: Letter by Elliot, 18th Bn

[ AEXTERNAL]

Hello Mr. Nisensan,

Thank you for thinking of us. Your email reminds us of the value of a regimental web site. Please know that
our regimental association owns the artifact collection of the Essex and Kent Scottish (and predecessor units)
and has the respansibility for the care, security and display of artifacts. Over the last five years we have been
able to digitize most of the objects, documents and memorabilia in our collection and are in the process of
putting everything online for both management and some public access.

Yes, we would like to receive this 1915 letter from Robert Gordon Elliot of the 18th Battalion CEF. Our records
show he survived the watr.

Please send it by regular post to:

The Essex and Kent Scottish Regiment Association
Tilston Armoury
4007 Sandwich St.
Windsor, ON N3A 1C3
Attention: Artifact Committee

Best wishes and thank you,

Hardy Wheeler
Archives Committee for The Essex and Kent Scottish Regiment Association

---------- Forwarded message --——-—

From: The Essex and Kent Scottish <ekscot-support@ikoro.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 8, 2023 at 1:09 PM

Subject'.' Inguiry from Website

To: <hwheels@mnsi.net>, <tjaeger67 @gmail.com>

Name: Jlason Nisenson

Telephone: 403.220.3767

Your Email: jason.nisenson@ucalgary.ca

Your message: Hello,

The Military Museums Library and Archives has received a letter dated Nov. 19th 1915, written by a member of the 18th
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Btn, Robert Gordon Elliot.

Would you like this item? If so, please provide details for me to send.
Best,

Jason

Jason Nisenson | Archivist for Literary & Military Collections | Lead, Military Museums Library & Archives | University of
Calgary, Libraries & Cultural Resources



